September 27, 2024 Home Improvement

City of Detroit
Historic Commission

Rod Hartsfield
15107 Minock
Detroit, M| 48223

To Whom This May Concern;

In response to the Historic Commission onsite observation of the above state address. The
customer replaced all windows in his house with what he believes to be Pella white vinyl windows
with colonial grilles in between glass. Customer also replaced front door with a steel raised panel
door with half round window at top. There are no prior pHotos or recollection of existing front door
or existing windows.

Homeowner was not aware of obtaining Historic Commission approval at time of windows and
door replacement. He hired a professional contractor to supply and install windows and door and
was never informed that he would need a Certificate of Appropriateness. He apologizes for the lack
of knowledge but will now apply obtain a C of A before any future exterior renovations are started.

Sincerely,

Sean Horvath
Project Manager
Lunar Home Improvement Inc
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